
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREY GIVEN in accordance with the General Statues of North Carolina 

that the Union County Historic Preservation Commission will hold a special joint meeting with the 

Union County Board of County Commissioners on Tuesday, September 3, 2024 at 6:00 pm. The 

meeting will be held in the Board Room at the Union County Government Center, 500 North Main 

Street, Monroe, NC  28112. The purpose of the special joint meeting is to conduct a public hearing 

regarding the proposed designation of the Kerr Family Farm, located on Union County Tax parcel 

numbers 06-222-003D and 06-222-408, at 9614 Joe Kerr Road, Marvin, North Carolina, as a historic 

landmark. 

 

 

Dale Loberger, Chairman 

Union County Historic Preservation Commission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


